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Self-help 9: Universal Credit and 

Pension Credit 
 

There are usually a number of changes to the 

benefits from April every year. Most of these 

concern changes in benefit rates and the 

amounts claimants will be paid. There are 

continuing to be significant changes introduced 

in relation to how claims for Universal Credit 

impact on other benefit entitlements. One 

significant change will happen in May of this 

year (2019) where couples, where one partner 

is aged above Pension Credit age and the other 

is aged under Pension Credit age, will no 

longer be able to make a new claim for Pension 

Credit. Instead they will have to claim Universal 

Credit.    

 

Please note that this only affects new claims for 

benefit. If you have any questions about how 

this might affect you, or any other benefit issue, 

please contact the Breathe Service on 0121 

384 2333, or via our email address- 

advice@new-heights.org.uk    

 

**Please note that the information provided is 

as a guide only will depend on your 

circumstances. For more detailed advice please 

contact the advice service. ** 


